
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Canada 150, 

 
Dear Prime Minister Trudeau,  
 

150 years is too long to wait for equity for First Nations 
children. 

Please do the right thing! Comply with the Canadian Human Rights 
Tribunal’s legally binding decisions to end discrimination against 
First Nations children and families and fully implement Jordan’s 
Principle. 

First Nations young people should not have to fight for services all 
other kids enjoy! Give First Nations children the same chance to 
grow up safely at home, get a good education, be healthy, and 
proud of their cultures.  

 

Signed, 

 

 

 


